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Covid-19 vaccine clinic changes
(KLZA)--Southeast District Health Department will continue its daily walk-in
COVID-19 Clinics, but there will be a slight change in the schedule this week.

Johnson & Johnson vaccine will be given today and Pfizer on Wednesday, located
at their office at 2511 Schneider Ave, in Auburn

On Thursday their walk-in clinic will be at the Tecumseh Fire Station (1110
Buffalo Street, near the intersection of Hwy 136 & 50). Theywill offer all three
vaccines in Tecumseh (Moderna, Pfizer, and Johnson & Johnson). For further
updates, please visit their website: 
https://www.sedhd.org/about-us/news-events.html

Questions? Please call the Southeast District Health Department. 402-274-3993,
dial extension 109 or 110.
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